
 

 

*******March 25, 2024 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a special meeting on Monday, March 25, 2024.   Commissioner 

Culbertson, Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Doug Smith are present; 

Commissioner Stieben is absent; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; Janet Klasinski, 

County Clerk; John Richmeier, Leavenworth Times 

 

 

The Board held a special meeting to canvass the Presidential primary election. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Doug Smith and seconded by Commissioner Mike Smith to 

convene as the Board of Election Canvassers.  

   Motion passed, 4-0. 

 

Janet Klasinski reported on the election of March 19th with a 5.4% turnout. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Doug Smith and seconded by Commissioner Mike Smith to certify 

the election as presented by the Leavenworth County Clerk. 

   Motion passed, 4-0. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Doug Smith and seconded by Commissioner Mike Smith to 

adjourn as the Board of Canvassers and return to the Board of County Commissioners. 

   Motion passed, 4-0. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Doug Smith and seconded by Commissioner Mike Smith to 

adjourn as the Board of County Commissioners.  

   Motion passed, 4-0. 

 

The Board adjourned the meeting at 9:06 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


